Dear Mr. Mohn:

Baker University is proud to support the efforts of the CAPS program. The efforts of the
students, instructors, and administrators produce wonderful outcomes for a variety of
stakeholders in the community. Baker is honored and committed to continue our support of such
innovative and impactful programming, and we fully endorse CAPS as an elite approach to
education and development.

We are proud to be a part of the CAPS Advisory Board and hope to expand our support in other
ways that supports students and instructors in existing programs, as well as expanding the spirit
of the program into the development of similar programs elsewhere in the region and nationally.
By providing junior and senior students with exceptional experiential learning and challenging
application of knowledge, CAPS is providing students with vital college preparation as well as
preparation for success in a variety of career fields.

As the first University in the state of Kansas, and the first to offer non-traditional programming
to non-traditional students in the Kansas City area, Baker shares an innovative and forward-
thinking spirit with CAPS. Our value-based education and focus on experiential learning
provides keen insight into what students need for success in higher education and in their careers,
and the opportunities for learning and development that CAPS provides show a philosophy
shared in our mission to produce confident, competent and responsible contributors to society.

We at Baker enthusiastically endorse the CAPS Network and we look forward to continuing to
serve through identifying and providing meaningful support for the CAPS program.

President




